Number: PL-255

Date: January 3, 2001
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: Update on the Introduction of NPAs 475 and 959 (Connecticut)

This is an update to Planning Letter 217, which described overlays of the 203 and 860
NPAs to provide number relief in Connecticut. NANPA assigned the 475 NPA code as
the overlay code for the 203 NPA and the 959 NPA code as the overlay code for the 860
NPA.

The associated DPUC order provided no specific implementation parameters. Therefore,
a public education program has not occurred, permissive ten-digit dialing did not begin,
and the date when the introduction of the two new overlay NPAs has not yet been
determined. This letter will be updated when the dates are determined.

Please refer general questions about this relief activity to Pamela Kenworthy, NANPA;
(973) 267-7812. Please direct specific questions to the appropriate service provider.



